Kindy e-newsletter Term 3 2017 No 5

Dear Families,

It's been a busy and wet week at Kensington Gardens Preschool. Thank you to the parents who helped on our excursion to the theatre this week. It certainly was a wonderful experience for the children. Please remember next week, Week 5 is the *Planetarium Excursion* and consent forms are available for you to sign. Look out also for your chance to engage in a maths game each morning before you enter through the gate......we will be using children's ideas in maths games and opportunities throughout each day... I wonder what Mondays challenge will be?

CAYS

We have booked Term 4's CAYS screening for Tuesday 24th October. If you would like your child to have this 4-year-old health check please book on the booking sheet near the pockets and take the forms to fill in and bring on the day. Please note that if we cannot fill the day we will have to limit the appointments to the morning only.

Closure Days

This year preschools across the state were allocated 4 Closure Days to enable all staff to train together. Our last 2 closure days for the year are:

- September Monday 18th
- November Tuesday 7th

Remember- no Nature Kindy next week!

Week 4 & 5 No NK	
Week 6 29-30 August	Green Group
Week 7 5-6 June	Orange Group
Week 8 12-13 September	Green Group
Week 9 19-20 September	Orange Group

Dates to Remember

Tues/Wed August 22nd & 23rd – the Planetarium excursion Monday September 11th - visit to Magill Primary School Saturday Sept 16th - Spring Working Bee 1-3 p.m.

Monday 18th September - Centre Closure Day

Week 9 - Garden Girl
Week 10 - Wheels Week
Thursday September 28th - Family Night
Friday 29th September - Term 3 Ends

Monday 15th October -Term 4 Starts

Tuesday 7th November -Centre Closure Day

Friday 15th December -Term 4 Ends

Monday 29th January -2018 School Year Starts

Please enjoy the great collaborative learning on our PowerPoint and have a happy and safe weekend! From the team at Kensington Gardens Preschool